Mr T Mamak (Headteacher) Tel: 01568 616919



Hereford Road Leominster Herefordshire HR6 8JU

Email: admin@lps.hereford.sch.uk www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk

30th October 2017

Dear Parents or Carers,

Swimming lessons for Year 4 children will start on <u>Tuesday 14th November</u> in the afternoon and will continue for 8 weeks. Children will walk to the Leisure Centre from school with their teachers and support assistant.

The National Curriculum requires all pupils to be able to confidently swim 25m by the end of Key Stage 2, so that they achieve their green swimming badge.

Your child has been identified as not yet achieving his/her green badge and therefore would need to attend the following swimming sessions:

Dates for the 8 sessions:

14th November 21st November 28th November 5th December 12th December 9th January 16th January 23rd January

Children will require a swimming costume or swimming trunks and a towel. Please note that the swimming pool will not let children wear bikinis or Bermuda shorts for lessons. Children may wear goggles but parents need to sign the goggle consent form which was sent out with the data collection packs in the summer term. A copy of this form is available from the School Reception if you need one.

The cost of swimming lessons is £1.20 per session, or £9.60 for the 8 sessions in advance and we would welcome your contribution. Payment can be made through Parent Mail.

If you have any queries about swimming in Year 4, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Cartwright.

Yours sincerely

Tim Mamak Headteacher